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The CITY OF VALPARAISO is committed to fair housing and civil rights laws. For more
information or to report a potential civil rights violation including those related to Fair Housing,
Equal Employment Opportunity or Section 504/ADA Compliance, contact Tammy Johnson, City
Clerk, at (850) 729-5402.


https://www.valp.org/community/page/notice-civil-rights-compliance-assurance

